
 

 
 

 

PRESS RELEASE 28 February 2020 

 

 

Postponement of HOLZ-HANDWERK and 
FENSTERBAU FRONTALE 2020 

 

NürnbergMesse has decided to postpone HOLZ-HANDWERK and 

FENSTERBAU FRONTALE. The exhibition duo will not take place as 

planned from 18-21 March 2020, but at a date in 2020 yet to be specified, 

in Nuremberg. The reason for the postponement is the increased 

spread of the corona virus and corresponding feedback from 

customers and industry representatives. 

 

VDMA Holzbearbeitungsmaschinen (VDMA woodworking machinery), co-

organiser of HOLZ-HANDWERK, supports the approach. Petra Wolf, 

Member of the Management Board of NürnbergMesse: "We hope that the 

industry will understand the decision to postpone. The aim of every exhibition 

has to be to create a special experience for exhibitors and visitors likewise 

and to enable networking and expansion of existing business relations. 

Unfortunately, this goal cannot be achieved under the current circumstances. 

All the more reason for us to put high pressure on the task to find the best 

possible alternative date for such an important event for our customers." 

 

HOLZ-HANDWERK is the most important trade fair for carpenters and 

joiners in Europe with a wide range of products and services for 

woodworking, wood processing and woodworking machinery. 

It takes place in conjunction with the world’s leading trade fair FENSTERBAU 

FRONTALE, where architects, carpenters, window and façade 

manufacturers and the trade find out about the latest profile systems, glass 

in architecture, fittings, fastening technology, security technology, machines, 

systems and much more. 
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For all press releases, further information and photos please go to: 

www.holz-handwerk.de/en/news 
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